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Our Mission 

The mission of the SRHOA 
of Winterville is to enhance 
our friendly neighborhood 
by enforcing the Restrictive 
Covenants in order to 
maintain high property 
values for all residents. 

 

President’s Message 

I would like to wish warm winter greetings to all neighbors, homeowners and 

renters in South Ridge. 

The Board is very pleased with the services of Russell Property           

Management (RPM) towards enforcing our covenants and rules. Our neighborhood 

has never looked better and it is through the service of RPM that we are able to 

uphold our Mission Statement. 

Our thankful gratitude also extends to you, the residents and owners of South 

Ridge properties, for your compliance with the covenants and rules. Each one of us 

contributes to the value of our neighbors’ property by appropriately maintaining our 

own space. 

May each of you share peace and happiness with your neighbors and families 

during the holiday season in our South Ridge community. 

Happy Holidays, 

Julie Tucker 

  

 

P.O. Box 1283 
Winterville, NC 28590 
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No parking on the grass.  (All residents, visitors, and guests should fill 
available driveway space before parking temporarily on the street.)  

No disabled vehicles shall remain on the property or on the street for more 
than 10 days including but not limited to broken windows, flat tires, etc.    

Stored vehicles must be placed in a garage.  

Only vehicles of 3/4 ton capacity or less shall be permitted to park in          
driveways or on the streets when driveways are full. 

Mailboxes must be maintained with proper doors, a clean appearance and 
legible addresses, numbers and letters on both sides.  

Maintain all shrubs, cultivated vines and living plants outside the home. 
Remove dead shrubs, vines and weeds from the property.  

Perimeter fencing shall be maintained on both sides by the property owner.  

Home exterior must not have mildew, broken screens, missing shutters or 
broken fencing.  

All garbage and recycle containers must not be visible from the side or 
front of any residence.  Recycling/trashcans need to be removed from 
the curb no later than the morning after pick up. 

Pet owners must pick up and properly dispose of animal waste.   

It shall be unlawful for any dog(s) or cat(s) to be running at large. Allowing 
a pet to bark, whine, or howl excessively is violating a City Ordinance. 

Temporary structures must be approved by the Architectural Committee as 
well as permanent structures. (SEE contact information at the bottom). 

 

 
The fine for violation of these rules is $20 per day with an initial $50 fine. 

  

 

Reminder: New Rules 

  
  

 

Architectural  Committee 
 

Mike Buck  252-714-6943 
Charles McGowan  252-413-7563 

Mike Spong  252-341-4487 
  

 

SR Board Members 
Nadine Binkley  252-756-5636 

Crystal Laremore  252-864-5544 
Jean Spong  252-341-4487 

 
  

 

  

 

Officers 
Julie Tucker (President)  252-321-5989 

Helen Parker (VP)  252-355-8080 
Bob Daniels (Treasurer)  252-439-0804 

Starla Early (Secretary) 916-4101 
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